Cemetery Minutes 4/7/15

Present: Ona Chase Jasmin Reilly

Bruce Tuthill was not present due to an emergency at work

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm

Ona Chase was voted chair - unanimous vote Jasmin Reilly was voted secretary - unanimous vote

Budget review:

Until the town approves the proposed town budget, the cemetery commission is operating on limited funds. There is enough to pay for contracted mowing services and that is it. Once the budget is passed, we will be able to determine what projects can be completed. The most pressing need right now is to repair headstones in Hewittville Cemetery.

Other notes:

Respectfully submitted,

Jasmin will email Amy Potter to get her information on the headstones, contacts and bids, and will share with the commission.

There is a tree down in Bunker Hill Cemetery that needs to be cleaned up ASAP.

Ona and Jasmin plan on bombing the woodchucks in Hewittville.

For Memorial Day, the Pomfret School 5th graders have been invited to help put flags on veterans' grave sites. We're still waiting for confirmation.

 Ona Chase, Chair
 Jasmin Reilly, Secretary
Bruce Tuthill, Commissioner